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Pathology and Laboratory Medicine Central Zone 

Memo to Ambulatory Clinics and Family Physicians 

Expansion of Hours at Spryfield Blood Collection Clinic  

 

 

Effective August 4th, Spryfield Blood Collection is expanding hours to provide additional 

access to blood collection services. The clinic will now be open Monday to Friday 7am – 

2:30pm and Saturday 8am – 3:30pm (excluding holidays). 

 

Due to impacts on laboratory services related to the COVID-19 pandemic, a walk in 

same day clinic blood collection service can no longer be supported.  An appointment is 

now required to ensure physical distancing.  

Please call (excluding holidays) :  

902-473-2074 or 1-833-942-2298  

Monday to Friday 7am to 11pm 

Saturday:             7am to 3pm.    

 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience while we continue to implement changes 

to improve access to Central Zone Blood Collection Services.  

 

For questions contact Trudy Handy at 902-473-6426     trudy.handy@nshealth.ca 
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